
Huron View 
3152 Packard 

Ann Arbor, MI  48108 
734-882-2970 

 
March 26,2018 
 
To:        Jill Thacher, City Planner 
 
From:  Christina Montague 
 
Subject:  3152 Packard SEU for CPC 
                  SP18-008 (First Review)    
                  Response to items 1-3 
 

1. Huron View acknowledges and accepts  the 1,150  requirement. 
 
2. Huron View has yet to have a customer to arrive on a bike to our location.  To 

get to the back of Huron View  customers must ride around the bike shop 
down the alley way  past the burned out appliance store.   The alley way 
between the bike store and appliance store is mostly deserted late afternoon 
and evenings.  Garbage and delivery vehicles generally use  the alley drive  
during the daytime hours.  It’s quite a ways to park your bike in the back and 
then walk back down the alley drive come around the front of the bike store 
and then proceed onto Huron View.  

 
I spoke with Washtenaw Engineering and they recommended I ask you about 
installing a long slab of concrete with bicycle parking in the front   on the  left 
side of the Huron View entrance door  to the store.  It will be  so much safer 
and convenient. 
 
I acknowledge and accept the installing  of bicycle  parking spaces.   
 
I am requesting  permission to install the bicycle parking  at the front of my 
building.  I have safety concerns  for women  parking a bike  in late afternoon 
and early evening .  

        
    3.     I acknowledge and accept  and will wait to learn the  City Engineers      

sidewalk replacement schedule before proceeding . 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


